
 

 

COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT 
  

For Immediate Release 1 August 2024 
  

PGIM Funds plc 
 

RE: Change of Name of Sub-fund 
 
The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of PGIM Funds plc (the “Company”) wishes to announce that with 
effect from 31 July 2024, the following sub-fund will change its name as set out in the table below: 
 
 

Old Fund Name New Fund Name 

PGIM Multi Asset Credit Fund PGIM Multi-Sector Credit Fund 

 
The rights of the shareholders are not affected. 
 
 
Enquiries:  
  
Matheson LLP  Cathy Harney 

Phone: +353 1 232 2000 
 


